
To The City Of London  
I am very concerned about the recent news of the proposed, homeless hubs being scattered into our 
neighborhoods. 
The City of London is already very ill equipped to deal with the drug addiction, mental health and 
homeless crisis in the relatively centralized area of the downtown core.  
A better idea /plan to deal with this crisis is to use one of our abandoned, and unused facilities 
/properties in the London/St.Thomas area to provide drug addiction services, mental health support, 
including tiny container homes on property, gardens, opportunities for education in a centralized more 
manageable location which will allow an opportunity to rehabilitate before we try to integrate these 
people with very complex health issues into our neighborhoods 
What the city is doing here is making London an even more popular destination for people with complex 
addiction and mental health issues and is yet another example of the City of London, trying to slide 
things through with the hopes that very few people are looking.  
Let’s come up with a more comprehensive plan before we move forward and create an even bigger and 
further unmanageable problem for London and it’s residents. 
Respectfully, 
Renee Agathos 
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